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Ref.:Raising the Dam 
 
I don't support plans for the raising of Warragamba Dam. 
The subsequent flooding of large areas of sensitive environment and aboriginal heritage sites is 
no price that should be paid for flood proofing future development sites downstream. 
Will human greed and destruction ever come to a halt ? 


